
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MEETING TO CONSIDER UPDATING SECTION F (WATER EFFICIENT 
IRRIGATION) OF THE SFPUC RULES AND REGULATIONS GOVERNING WATER 

SERVICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2022 - 1:30 P.M. 
 
During its regular meeting on September 27, 2022, at 1:30 PM, to be held in City Hall, 1 
Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 400, San Francisco, CA 94102, the San Francisco 
Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) will hold a public hearing to consider updating 
Section F (Water Efficient Irrigation) of the SFPUC Rules and Regulations Governing 
Water Service to Customers (Water Service Rules) to require the use of organic mulch 
to meet organic waste reduction requirements in the regulations implementing Senate Bill 
1383. 
 
Copies of the agenda item and related files will be available 72 hours in advance of the 
September 27, 2022 meeting on the Commission’s website. 

 
Posted: August 29, 2022 

https://sfpuc.org/about-us/boards-commissions-committees/sfpuc-commission/agendas-minutes-resolutions-log
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